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Connecting the Asia-Pacific: Maria
Sagrado Shares Insights at ABA 2025
Conference
On February 26–28, 2025, our Managing Partner, maria sagrado, had the opportunity to

speak in the ABA 2025 Asia-Pacific Conference on "Connecting the Asia-Pacific and the

World: Emerging Legal Challenges and Opportunities."

This conference was held at Singapore Management University Administration Building

Singapore for legal professionals to discuss pressing regional issues. Maria contributed to

the session on "Singapore: a Safe Harbor and Springboard (CLE)." 

We appreciate the meaningful discussions and connections made during the event.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/maria-sagrado-09257061/

